
I am a cyclist and just wanted to write in and express my support of Senate Bill 998. We should be doing 
all we can to make cycling a viable form of transportation. For those just starting out it can be especially 
difficult to frequently come to a complete stop as they may not be confident in unclipping/clipping in. 
Add that to the fact that if you haven't ridden very much you may be out of shape, so starting up again 
from a dead stop makes your ride feel much harder than it needs to.   
 
It may seem like a small change in the law, but it will make a big difference in lowering the hurdles that 
beginning cyclists face. By making cycling a bit easier, we can help drive adoption and make a healthier, 
less fossil fuel dependent society.  
 
Pass 998! 
 
Thanks for your time, 
 
Paul Pederson 
8625 SE 16th Ave 
Portland, OR 97202 
 


